Squannacook Greenways, Inc.

Board of Directors
Addendum to Meeting Minutes
April 21,2018

Attending: Mark Cram, Don Klein, Steve Meehan, Bill Rideout, Joan Wotkowicz

There being a quorum together at the Earth Day event on the Townsend Common, we voted unanimously
to support the designation of the Nashua, Squannacook, and Nissitisset Rivers as Wild and Scenic Rivers.
Bill Rideout volunteered to send out an email newsletter that links to the Wild & Scenic video and
encourages readers to attend the town meetings in Groton and Townsend. The newsletter will also have
an article called "Countdown to construction: Nov 2018!" which was the theme of our Earth Day handout.

Respectfully submitted,
Joan Wotkowicz

Clerk

Squannacook Greenways, Inc.

Ohar (W Heowriors”

(



